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Dear Nigel

Draft SCI for 2003104

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with further feedback on the draft SC1 of CentrePort for
2003/04.

This is in addition to the feedback already provided to you by Port Investments Ltd.

The Council has asked me to pass on to you and your Board that they would like to see more
extensive reporting in future of the breakdown of results between port operations and the property
side of the business.

In addition, the Council is not convinced that the social performance indicators included within the
draft SC1 are complete or appropriate in all cases.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft SCI.

Yours sincerely

(*./Direct  dial: 04 802 0308
greg.schollum@gw.govt.nz




